From: Zimmerman, Breean (ECY)

To: Clement, Marcie

Cc: Smith. Michelle; Sokolowski, Rosana; Bitterman, Deborah; Osborn, Jeff; "Le, Bao"
Subject: RE: DRAFT Rocky Reach TDG Alternatives Analysis

Date: Friday, April 28, 2017 12:05:50 PM

Chelan County PUD IT Warning:
Please use caution! This is an external email with links or attachments.
Marcie,

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the TDG Gas Abatement Alternatives Analysis for the
Rocky Reach Dam. Washington State Department of Ecology has no comments.

Breean Zimmerman ; Hydropower Projects Manager
Water Quality Program| Central Regional Office
(509) 575-2808 (w) | (509) 406-5130 (c)|bzim461@ecy.wa.gov

From: Clement, Marcie [mailto:Marcie.Clement@chelanpud.org]

Sent: Wednesday, March 01, 2017 7:39 AM

To: Zimmerman, Breean (ECY) <bzim461@ECY.WA.GOV>

Cc: Smith, Michelle <michelle.smith@chelanpud.org>; Clement, Marcie
<Marcie.Clement@chelanpud.org>; Sokolowski, Rosana <Rosana.Sokolowski@chelanpud.org>;
Bitterman, Deborah <Deborah.Bitterman@chelanpud.org>; Osborn, Jeff
<Jeff.Osborn@chelanpud.org>; 'Le, Bao' <ChiBao.Le@hdrinc.com>

Subject: DRAFT Rocky Reach TDG Alternatives Analysis

PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT NO. 1 of CHELAN COUNTY
P.0. Box 1231, Wenatchee, WA 98807-1231 « 327 N. Wenatchee Ave., Wenatchee, WA
98801
(509) 663-8121 « Toll free 1-888-663-8121 ¢ www.chelanpud.org

To: Breean Zimmerman, Washington State Department of Ecology
From: Marcie Clement, Water Resources Specialist
Public Utility District No. 1 of Chelan County (Chelan PUD)

Re: DRAFT Rocky Reach TDG Alternatives Analysis

Ms. Zimmerman:

Attached for your review and comment is the DRAFT Rocky Reach Total Dissolved Gas
Alternatives Analysis. This report is step two in a series of FERC/401 requirements. The first was a
Year Five report regarding our compliance with the Total Dissolved Gas (TDG) numeric criteria at
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the Project. If we were not 100% compliant with the water quality numeric criteria, Chelan PUD
would then prepare a report that evaluates what measures (operational and structural) may be
reasonable and feasible to implement to further reduce TDG production at the Project. Chelan PUD
will submit these reports to Ecology, members of the RRFF, and members of the HCP Coordinating
Committee.

Please review the attached document and submit any comments you may have on or before 5:00

p.m. April 1, 2017 via email at marcie.clement@chelanpud.org.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Thank you,

Marcie Clement | Water Resources Specialist
Public Utility District No.1 of Chelan County | 327 N. Wenatchee Ave. | Wenatchee, WA 98801
509.661.4186 (w) | 509.280.1955 (c) | marcie.clement@chelanpud.org
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